DAYALBAGH EDUCATIONAL INSTITUTE

DAYALBAGH, AGRA

WRITTEN TEST POSTPONEMENT NOTICE

This is to inform all concerned that due to threat of coronavirus infections, the entrance test
scheduled on 8" March, 2020, for applicants for various temporary posts under notification

issued on the Institute’s website on 22 February 2020, stands postponed till further order.
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